
 

 

Photographs & Video at PIC 
 

 
We often take photographs or video for community information and organizational publicity 
purposes. Collected media may be used to better communicate with families, to illustrate the daily 
curriculum, to chronicle a child’s development, or to document center activities. 
 
Images may appear in (but is not limited to): e-mails or e-newsletters, professional presentations, 
printed publications, website, social media platforms, and local media. Children are never identified 
in these images. All external media requests are done at the approval of the Executive Director. 

 
If you choose not to grant permission, it will not affect your child’s ability to participate in  
programs or events. 
 
Media Release 
 
 
As the legal guardian of ________________________________________________________  

(print child’s name) 
 

 
YES: I/we grant the Parent-Infant Center the right to use his/her photograph, video, and/or voice 
recording for broadcast or publication as described above. 
 
 
 

   NO: I/we do not grant permission to use my child’s photograph, video or voice recording for 
  broadcast as described above. 

 
 

 
 
 
Signed ________________________________  Date ________________ 
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